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The Gospel: 
 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus invites the people he has fed with bread to look beyond 
it. Recall that one of the Temptations Jesus rejected at the beginning of his ministry 
was to manipulate people into believing him by performing tricks with bread.  It’s 
what the multiplied bread means, the message it carries, that really matters.  The 
bread is a sign.  We need to look deeper.  We need to develop a fresh, spiritual way 
of thinking. 

World War One - The Irish Story 
 

The SMA Folklore Project present their                   
exhibiƟon "World War One - The Irish Story".  
 

CommemoraƟng the 110th anniversary of the 
"Great War", the exhibiƟon puts a spotlight on 
how the war unfolded from an Irish                  
perspecƟve, parƟcularly focusing on Cork.  
 

The exhibiƟon can be viewed in the Coffee 
Dock, in the Parish Centre. 

Liberia and the Catholic Church 

Fr. Luigi is grateful for the appreciaƟon he                  
received from the people of Wilton parish and is 
also grateful that we have agreed to support 
the work of his brother in  
Liberia.  
 

A video of Fr. Luigi speaking 
about his experience of his                       
kidnapping is also available. 
 

Our support for the SMA Fathers in Liberia to 
date amounts to €1,172. 

International Day - Sunday 8th September 
 

The parish is gearing up to celebrate our annual InternaƟonal 
Day.  It’s an opportunity for us as a parish to acknowledge that 
we are a Family of NaƟons. Already we have various naƟons 
commiƩed to supporƟng the event. Some groups will take to 
the stage and show us some cultural delights but at least              
individuals can be part of the day and fly their flag by just           
cooking some local delight of their country. 

So far we have received commitments from India, Philippines, 
Ukraine, Brazil, Eritrea, and Ireland.  The more the beƩer!  Even 
if it is just to share with some cuisine from your country. 

 Follow us on 
social media 

Families for Christ 
 

A new group in the parish, the Filipino Families of Christ are                   
established in the parish and they will be parƟcipaƟng in our                    
InternaƟonal Family Fun Day. 

The Filipino community presenƟng a cheque to our 
parish charity for July “The Rainbow Club Cork Centre 
For AuƟsm.” In total, the parish has raised €1,140 for 
the charity. Well done! 




